COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown,  MA  01833[image: image1.wmf]
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Thursday, July 26, 2005  

Held at 7:00pm in theTown Hall, 3rd floor meeting room

Meeting Minutes

In attendance: E. Davidson, E. Fiasconaro, J. Moultrie, H. LaCortiglia 

Meeting called to order at: 7:05pm

· Bills:

E. Fiasconaro Moves to pay the

Kopelman & Paige ALP legal expenses bill:



Statement # 61176 for $1210.00

E. Davidson seconds

Unanimous

J. DiMento arrives at 7:20pm

· New Business

E. Fiasconaro moves to change the Project Suggestion submission cutoff date to Nov. 30, providing that there be exceptions allowed, at the CPC’s discretion, in the case of extreme circumstances.

E. Davidson seconds

Unanimous

J. DiMento will write up a press release for the newspaper explaining the cutoff date. He will email the committee on draft language of the release.

H. LaCortiglia will modify the website to reflect this change.

· Old Business

Park and Rec Commission report on land search:

J. DiMento reports that he has spoken to Mr. Bussing regarding the land that the Park and Rec Commission would like to purchase for the town. 

By general consensus the committee agrees that J. DiMento and J. Moultrie, as representatives of the Community Preservation Committee, should meet with Mr. Bussing and continue discussions.

Historic House Survey:

 E. Fiasconaro reports that Nora Cannon has sent the company (Timelines) information regarding the errors in their report and asked for corrections to be made.

Union Cemetery Fence Update:

E. Fiasconaro reports that the Town Administrator has informed her that deed research on the ownership of the Cemetery is being done by Chris Comiskey. Alternatively, if ownership of the cemetery cannot be determined there is the option of placing the fence on Town owned land within the layout of the road (E.Main St.). If this is the case, then the fence.

needs to be designed to breakaway in case of an automobile accident.

 No bids have been sent out yet by the town administrator.

J .Moultrie will contact the Town Administrator to see what can be done to expedite the project.

HP Access to Brocklebank Museum project & the Renovation to Historic Shoeshop project:

A letter from the Historic Commission recommending both projects is presented to the CPC by E. Fiasconaro. 

· Adjournment at 9:12pm
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The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2005.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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